

Sherbrooke
July 21/15

My dear Dad

I am only waiting for D. A. Thomas, the War Office representative to the Shell Committee, to get finished in New York and come up to Canada. He can hardly be more than a few days longer and I should not think he would spend more than a week in Canada.

After that I expect to be free to go to Winnipeg if your offer is still open. I am sorry that I shall probably just miss making the trip

with another but my time is
so uncertain that it is
not worth while asking her
to delay her plans.

I shall be very glad
if a change could be made
over to 2000. You want to

that yesterday and I
accompanied her so far
as Quebec. Mother is waiting
to see her and the boys
again before leaving Quebec.

Nothing exciting here lately
we are making 1800 shall a
day (all they will accept) and
we want to make 2000. We hope

to be given a better chance
with but you all
I should like to see you
all

with mother but my time is so uncertain that it is not worth while asking her to delay her plans.

I shall be very glad of a change and it cannot come too soon. Lois went to Metis yesterday and I accompanied her as far as Quebec. Mother is waiting to see Lois and the baby again before leaving Metis.

Nothing exciting here lately. We are making 1800 shell a day (all they will accept) and we want to make 6000. We hope to be given a better chance soon.

With love to you all
Yours affectly
Edward S. Winslow

2/11/12
D. T. Thomas

My dear brother

I am only writing for
to D. T. Thomas, the local office
reference to the shell
is retained to get finished
at present but hope next
week. The can handle the
more than a few days longer
and I should not think he
would spend more than a
week in the hands.

After that I expect to be
free to go to Birmingham if you
offer is still open. I can
say that I shall probably
first week or so.